
 
The Children’s System of Care (CSOC) is pleased to 
announce the reopening of the Assistive Technology 
program for youth with intellectual/developmental 
disabilities up to age 21. Effective 5/13/2025, CSOC will 
resume accepting new Family Support Services (FSS) 
applications for Assistive Technology requests. Interested 
families may call Perform Care (1-877-652-7624) to request 
Assistive Technology services and complete the FSS 
application over the phone.  

For more information about CSOC’s Family Support Services 
programs including Assistive Technology, please 
visit: https://www.performcarenj.org/pdf/families/family-
support-services-facts.pdf. 
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